
Subject: Re: Huge amount of linking errors [FreeBSD 7.1, GCC 4.3]
Posted by Mindtraveller on Wed, 15 Jul 2009 09:14:02 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Hi, Matthias!
I believe it is time to update FreeBSD port for U++, because of such a behaviour (FreeBSD <->
BSD). I consider it a good idea too because U++ is stable enough on latest SVNs.
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